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September 21, 2022 

Good evening POB elementary families. 

I hope you enjoyed last night's Back to School Night, meeting you child(ren)'s teachers, and sitting in their 
classrooms. I am writing to let you know that after receiving feedback from parents who would prefer evening 
conferences, we will be revising the November 8th schedule to permit evening appointments. The academic 
calendar developed last February permitted a full-day of conferences to allow more options for working parents to 
meet virtually during the day, and it also addressed the ongoing concern about elementary schools being opened on 
Election Day.   

Fortunately, the world is very different from last February and it is clear the community wants more opportunities to 
connect and collaborate. Thank you to the parents who shared their feedback with us in a thoughtful and respectful 
manner. As we move through this new school year, we will be intentional about engaging families which will ensure 
our children have outstanding learning experiences. 

Our principals and teachers will be working the next few days on devising a new schedule. I will send another 
communication on Wednesday, September 28th, with more details about signing-up for the new times. 

Have a great evening. 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Mary O'Meara 

Superintendent of Schools 
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